
 

 

 

 

 

VENADO MIDDLE SCHOOL 
Student and Parent/Guardian HONOR Compact 
 “Where we lead students to recognize their greatest gifts and reach their highest potential.” 

  

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
  
The Venado Middle School staff believes that well-informed parents/guardians who are actively 
involved in their children’s education contribute significantly to the success of each student and the 
school as a whole. It is our expectation that you son or daughter utilize this Student Planner 
throughout the school year. It is a useful tool to help students develop planning, organizational and 
time management skills, as well as help parents/guardians remain informed of school activities and 
assignments. In addition, the Student Planner is a required tool within our Tutorial program.  
Teachers stamp the Student Planner on days that students are required to attend their Tutorial class.  
Students will also be using the Student Planner for some Homeroom Activities.  
  
On the Parent Portal (https://myiusd.org), parents/guardians can access not only grades and 
attendance, but can view teacher gradebooks in order to monitor completion of work and progress 
in each class. See the handbook for specific instructions on how to view teacher gradebooks. There 
are also ample opportunities to meet with school staff throughout the year such as Back to School 
Night, Fall Conferences, Open House, Parent Teacher Student Association (PTSA) and volunteer 
programs.  
  
Beginning in 2017-2018, all teachers at Venado will use the online tool Canvas to post upcoming 
assignments and due dates. This tool will be updated regularly and the calendar feature will help 
families stay informed about the student’s school work.   
  
It is important that we work together to ensure that your child has a successful middle school 
experience. Please review the Student and Parent/Guardian Compact on the next page and the 
entire Student Planner with your child. We appreciate your cooperation and confidence in our 
school. We know we will have a great year. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Venado Middle School Staff 
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